

Giving Children A Place To Dream PO Box 2095 Howell, MI 48844 (517) 404-3658

September 22, 2014

Dear 100 Women Who Care Member,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Rainbow Dreams, we would like to thank you for your generous gift of \$100.00. Generous donors like you provide the financial support needed to continue with the Rainbow Dreams mission

As you know, Rainbow Dreams mission is to make a significant impact on the lives of children in need by providing a functional, comfortable, and inspiring bedroom. Children who feel valued invest in themselves and in their goals. Children who know someone cares about them will care about themselves and others.

Again, Rainbow Dreams would like to thank you for your contribution. We are so excited to go out into our community and provide support to our most precious children.

Sincerely.

Debbie Jordan

Vanessa LeBlanc

Sue Pearson

Board of Directors

